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Parents / Caregivers of Room 15 - Parent Conversations 

 

As you all know, Miss Hintz is on study leave with Mrs Lisignoli currently working with your child.  Miss Hintz is eager 

to be involved in the conversations which will focus on your child’s School Entry Assessment and considering next 

steps for the remainder of the year.  As a result we would like to postpone Room 15’s parent conversations booked 

for Term Two and instead hold these conversations during the first week of Term Three.  

We would like to hold these conversations on: 

Tuesday 21​st​
 July 

Wednesday  22​nd​
July

 

Thursday  23​rd​ July.  

 

Please take the time to book a meeting by accessing the online booking system ​http:/schoolinterviews.co.nz and 

enter this code: ​CRETF 

For those of you who have already made appointments with Mrs Lisignoli we apologise for the inconvenience and we 

will be in touch with you to reschedule, alternatively you can reschedule via the online portal. 

 

Please make an appointment by Monday 29th of June. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Miss Hintz and Mrs Lisignoli, 

Room 15 Teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


